[NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED]

CITY or

WOLVERHAMPTON
COUNCIL

Response to Request for Information

Reference FOI 002565
Date 23 July 2018

Prouds Lane Playing Fields

Request:

| would like to request answers to the following question under the Freedom of
Information Act 2000 in relation to the playing fields on Prouds Lane, Bilston.

. Why were the gates removed from the right-hand-side playing field?
The gates were removed to deter irresponsible dog owners who were closing
the gates and using the area as an exercise area stopping others from enjoying
the open space, the dogs were running loose;

. Why were the goal posts removed from the playing fields?
The posts were removed because of no interest from local teams to use the
space for league games. For the start of the 18/19 football season a set of goal
post will be erected on the site.



